
 

 

WATER AND SCIENCE ADMINISTRATION 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
 

 
Baltimore City’s Building Backup Expedited Reimbursement Program 

 
On September 30, 2019, the Maryland Department of the Environment will host a meeting 
to hear from the public about the effectiveness of Baltimore City’s Building Backup 
Expedited Reimbursement Program.  The meeting will be from 6 p.m. to 8 p.m. at MDE’s 
offices at 1800 Washington Boulevard, Baltimore. Representatives from the Maryland 
Department of the Environment and the United States Environmental Protection Agency 
will be at the meeting to receive comments. The purpose of the meeting is to hear about 
experiences with the implementation of the pilot reimbursement program and 
recommendations to improve it. In addition, written comments about the reimbursement 
program will be accepted at the public meeting or may be sent by email no later than 5:00 
pm on October 11, 2019, to Expedited.ReimbursementProgram@maryland.gov or by mail 
at Maryland Department of the Environment, Compliance Program, c/o Harry Hunsicker, 
Program Manager, Compliance Program, 1800 Washington Blvd., Baltimore, MD 21230. 
Any hearing impaired person may request an interpreter at the meeting by contacting the 
Office of Fair Practices, at (410) 537-3964 at least ten working days prior to the scheduled 
meeting date.  TTY users should contact the Maryland Relay Service at 1-800-201-7165. 
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